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*MEDIA ADVISORY* 

 

IDNR to enter into partnership with Metropolitan Water 
Reclamation District to expand public recreation in Fulton 

County 
 

CANTON, IL – A press event to announce a new partnership to expand public recreational access in 
Fulton County will be held at 11 a.m. Monday, Oct. 27 at the Metropolitan Water Reclamation District of 
Greater Chicago (MWRD) offices outside of Canton. 
 
Illinois Department of Natural Resources (IDNR) Director Marc Miller will join MWRD Commissioners, 
Senator Dave Koehler, and other local leaders Monday to announce the new partnership.  
 
The address of the event is 15779 E. County Highway 5, Cuba, IL. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Follow the IDNR on Facebook and Twitter 
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